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Anti-employee	amendment	of	the	Hungarian	Labour	code	
 

At its Executive Committee meeting on 29-30 November 2018, IndustriALL Global 
Union discussed the anti-employee amendment of the Hungarian Labour Code. 

The improvement of competitiveness shall not be based on the deterioration of 
workers’ position and on cutting their rights. 

On behalf of 140 countries and their 50 million workers, IndustriALL Global Union 
protests against the submission by the governing FIDESZ, as the bill would establish 
a time-frame of 36 months and an overtime threshold of 400 hours. 

IndustriALL Global Union and its affiliates are in solidarity with the Hungarian workers 
and their unions, and calls on the Government of Hungary to act in strict accord with 
national and international core labour standards.  
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